
 

 

Tuesday 25th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Proposed Industrial Action: Thursday 27th April & Tuesday 2nd May 
 
The next dates for planned strike action in connection with a national dispute with the 
Secretary of State for Education are: 
 

 Thursday 27th April 

 Tuesday 2nd May 

 
On these days we will only be able to open for Year 11 and Year 13 students and therefore we 
will not be able to open for Year 10 and Year 12.  
 
Sessions will be taught which link directly to the upcoming exams, so we would strongly advise 
all Y11 and Y13 students to attend, to minimise the disruption to their learning during this 
important time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Brian  
Acting Principal 


